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Comments:

Hello,

I am a Prince George citizen with two senior parents. Neither of my parents drive so I am in full support 
of reducing the parking minimum. However, the city continues to approve and provide senior housing 
that does not provide a single commercial space for its residents and surrounding community. No 
market with basic groceries, no coffee shop to meet friends, children, grandkids. This puts seniors in a 
position where they must drive, walk beyond their means, or rely on others. This is isolating 
development. 

If reducing the parking minimum please consider requiring developers to include commercial space 
that actually reduces the need for seniors to have a car.

By providing a public commercial space as part of these major developments you allow folks to visit 
seniors without going into the complex. An important aspect given the recent pandemic.

Reducing the setback from public grass boulevard should not be allowed unless the developer plans to 
do landscaping that is accessible to the public. Older adults living in neighbourhoods with more green 
space have reported to have a better general health, more life satisfaction, and less stress. My senior 
parents stay healthy by accessing green space for their daily walks.

Thank you,
Sam
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